
 

For Updates on COVID-19 Directives, Online Mass, Homilies,  

Family Resources, Diocesan Resources and more, visit our  

Website: www.etcfp.dol.ca or our Facebook Page:  Erie Tri-County Catholic Family of Parishes  
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Deacon Brian Hanley 

Pastoral Minister - Colleen Hanley 

Business Administrator - Teena Mendonca 

Secretary - Courtney Duckworth 

Care Takers - Alton Hayek & Pierre Doneff 

Tillsonburg Office (519) 842-3224 

Langton Office (519) 875-4438 

Mass Intentions for the week of September 14, 2020. 

(St. Mary’s, Sacred Heart & St. Michael’s) 

To schedule a Mass Intention please call either office 

St Mary’s  - 519-842-3224 or  Sacred Heart 519-875-4438 

Monday September  14, 2020  

St. Mary’s  (9:00 am) 

Ken Pettey 

Bob Laking 

Kristine Corrigale   

Sacred Heart (9:30 am) 

No Masses 

Tuesday September 15, 2020  

St. Mary’s  (9:00 am) 

Manuel  Oliveira 

Wayne MacFarlane  

Jane Gignac 

Sacred Heart (9:30 am) 

Alice Abate 

 

Wednesday September 16, 2020  

St. Mary’s  (9:00 am) 

Richard Heleniak 

Dec’d Mem of Mikenas Family 

Dec’d Mem of Gignac Family 

Sacred Heart (9:30 am) 

Judy VanOoteghem 

Thursday  September 17, 2020  

St. Mary’s  (9:00 am) 

Special Intention for An Than 

Bogdan Filiczkowski 

Adrian & Nellie Rockx 

St. Michael’s  (10:00 am) 

Rene DeCarolis 

Friday September 18, 2020 

St. Mary’s  (9:00 am) 

John M Heleniak  

Larry  VanTyghem 

Bogdan Filiczkowski 

Sacred Heart (9:30 am) 

No Masses 

CHANGES TO MASS BOOKINGS 

We now have a central phone 

system between both of our 

offices. Mass booking times are 

changing. We will be taking 

mass bookings on Wednesdays 

ONLY for all three churches 

from 9-12 and 1-4. You can call 

the Langton or Tillsonburg 

office number to book your 

spot at mass.  

Check the website etcfp.dol.ca  

and our Facebook page  

Erie Tri-County Catholic Family of Parishes  

for the most up to date information.  

Back to School Blessing  
 
Dear Heavenly Father, 
For all the children returning to school, send your Holy Spirit 
as their guide and protector.  
 
Keep them free from danger and unnecessary harm. Put our 
sons and daughters in the right place, at the right time, to 
receive  your grace.  
Let them learn and grow strong. May the presence of your 
Spirit fill their hearts. Help us to mature as  
parents and caregivers.   
 
Bless every family, oh Lord.  
 
We entrust our children to you, dear God.  
Since from the beginning, they are your to keep .  
In the name o f the greatest Son of all, Jesus Christ 
                        Amen 

catholicsoftillsonburgandlangton.dol.ca
etcfp.dol.ca


Thank you for your generous support of our parishes during our closure and now during COVID  
restrictions. We are truly blessed to have such wonderful parishioners! 

 
The Diocese has asked that we publish a list of dates for annual and special collections. In the past our parish has 

been able to include pamphlets and envelopes in our bulletin but we cannot do so at this time. 
 

If you wish to donate to any of the following you can include a cheque (made payable to St. Mary’s Church or  
Sacred Heart Church). Please place the donation in a envelope with your name, address and the name of the  
special collection you are donating to and place it in the offertory basket or in the mail slot at the respective  
rectory on the collection date. You can also go online to our website etcfp.dol.ca and donate to any special  

collection by selecting “Other Donation” from the donation drop down box and typing the name of the special  
collection in the “Details” box. 

 
Share Lent (Development & Peace) (collection September 19/20, 2020) 

Click Here for a  letter from Bishop Fabbro 
Thanksgiving Appeal (collection October 10/11, 2020) 

Retired Priests’ Pension Fund (collection November 14/15, 2020) 
World Mission Sunday (collection February 6/7, 2021) 

 
We are now able to accept e-transfers as well. Please contact the parish office for more information at  

519-842-3224 or by email to etcfp@dol.ca. 

 St. Mary’s C.W.L. GENERAL MEETING will 

be held  

THURSDAY, SEPT.17th at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Father Langan Center GYM 

Please arrive at the back door of the Parish 

Center wearing a mask. 

All Covid 19 restrictions will be followed by 

Public Health and the Diocese of London 

Hope to see you all !  

If you have any questions call  

Darlene Papaioannou 519-550-3106  

Healing Journey Through Grief”  

Sacred Heart Parish, Ingersoll will hold a virtual eight-week grief support group called “Healing Journey 

Through Grief” Tuesday, September 22nd until Tuesday, November 17th.  An orientation to the use of 

zoom and navigating the group virtually will be provided on the first session.  The group will use the Alan 

Wolfelt resource Understanding your grief: Ten essential touchstones for finding hope and healing your 

heart.  Registration is limited to 8 participants for these sessions.   

The cost of the resources is being shared by the Parish Health Ministry at Sacred Heart reducing the cost 

for the eight sessions to $25.00.   

For more information or to register, contact Faye Brekelmans or Julie Maltby at 519-485-1802. 
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Life Chain 2020:  

Sunday, October 4th from 1:30 – 2:30pm.  

Life Chain is a one hour silent prayer witness to our  

community about the sanctity of human life from  

conception to natural death.  

In Tillsonburg, participants will gather at the Clock Tower 

at 1:15pm on Sunday, October 4th. Signs will be available 

for participants who will line up along both sides of  

Broadway St. from Bridge St. south keeping a distance of 

about 5 metres apart. Please participate, and bring a chair 

if standing is difficult.  

http://www.forums.dionet.ca/parishbriefings/Shared%20Documents/2020-08-August/2020%2009%2009%20Letter%20to%20the%20Faithful_Development%20and%20Peace%20Collection.pdf
http://www.forums.dionet.ca/parishbriefings/Shared%20Documents/2020-08-August/2020%2009%2009%20Letter%20to%20the%20Faithful_Development%20and%20Peace%20Collection.pdf


SATURDAY OCTOBER 3RD, 2020 

We invite all our parishioners in our Catholic Family of Parishes 

to join in our 1st Annual Catholic Cruise! Grab your vehicle (any 

year, make or model), a friend or family member, and a few 

snacks or bag lunch! Here is the itinerary: 

10:30 am—We meet at St. Mary’s Church Tillsonburg and begin 

with prayer and then depart for Sacred Heart Langton 

12 NOON– Rosary at the Grotto at Sacred Heart Church, lunch 

and depart for St. Michael’s Walsh 

1:30 PM—Final prayer at St. Michael’s Walsh 

YOU CAN JOIN IN FOR THE WHOLE CRUISE OR PARTS OF IT! 


